™
"

o ton

“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Jacob A. Woodford
100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, Wisconsin 54911
Phone: (920) 832-6400
Email: Mayor@Appleton.org

TO: Human Resources & Information Technology Committee
FROM: Mayor Jacob A. Woodf%/

DATE: May 24, 2021

RE: Interim Health Officer Appointment

Health Officer Eggebrecht has announced his retirement from the City of Appleton, effective
June 4, 2021. Health Officer Eggebrecht has dedicated 21 years of his career to the City.
Identifying a successor has received our full attention and we expect to name a successor
shortly as this search nears its conclusion.

Public Health Nurse Supervisor Sonja Jensen joined the City of Appleton in 2013 and has
demonstrated her capability in the health field and through her work in helping lead the City
through the COVID-19 pandemic. Given the depth of experience and commitment to the City of
Appleton, | am pleased to appoint Ms. Jensen as the Interim Health Officer. She will serve in
this capacity to ensure there is no vacancy, however brief, in the Health Officer role.



